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Burton,Steven

From: Cole Schiefelbein <cmschief@mtu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 1:16 PM

To: Burton,Steven

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re:

Attachments: 10-116.PDF

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 

and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

 

Hello Steve,  

 

Per our conversation on the phone, I understand proceeding with building is at my own risk until the easement 

vacation is approved.  Please let me know when Inspections is made aware of this plan as I will have to 

schedule another inspection before pouring on Thursday. 

 

For your records, here is the plat map available to me on GIS; it notes the 10' easement but makes no 

clarification that includes footings and overhangs.  I am not sure where the version you sent is available. 

 

Thank you, 

Cole Schiefelbein 

 

On Tue, Dec 28, 2021 at 12:51 PM Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us> wrote: 

  

  

Steve Burton 

Principal Planner 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8766 
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